2012-0230
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

2012-0230

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held before the Metropolitan King County Council, Room 1001, King County Courthouse, Seattle, Washington, on the 10th day of December, 2012, at 1:30 p.m., to consider adoption of Proposed Ordinance 2012-0230, authorizing the executive to enter into an interlocal agreement between King County and the City of Tukwila for transfer to the City of the following county property and drainage facility within an area annexed by the city: 

Road-Related Drainage Facility Property:

PIN #022204-9061, 19900 Frager Road South, Tukwila, WA  98032
SUMMARY

The King County Council will consider Proposed Ordinance 2012-0230, authorizing the executive to convey this road-related drainage facility property interest to the City of Tukwila.  The property is being transferred because it accepts drainage from a road located in an area that has been annexed by the city and the city has agreed to assume full and complete responsibility for ensuring that stormwater drainage shall be adequately detained. 

A copy of Proposed Ordinance 2012-0230, authorizing the executive to convey county-owned road-related property interests to the City of Tukwila, will be mailed upon request to the Clerk of the Council, Room 1200, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104, telephone 206-296-1020. It is available on the Internet at 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk/ordinances_advertised.aspx

DATED  at Seattle, Washington, this 28th day of November, 2012.
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

Anne Noris

Clerk of the Council

